
 
 

 

CITY OF RIO RANCHO 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

RFP 21-UT-005 

Design and Construction Management Services for Equipping of Well 13 

 

The City of Rio Rancho, Department of Financial Services, will receive sealed proposals 

for the above mentioned project, no later than Thursday, November 19, 2020, at 2:00 p.m. 

local time.  Sealed proposals shall be delivered to the City Clerk’s Office, located at 3200 

Civic Center Circle, Suite 150, Rio Rancho, New Mexico 87144. 

 

The City of Rio Rancho is requesting formal proposals for design and construction 

management services related to equipping of the recently drilled replacement Well 13 and 

revitalization of the Arsenic Treatment Facility (ATF) at Well Site 13 which is located at 

Northern Boulevard NW and Encino Road NW. 

  

RFP packages may be obtained through the contact information listed below or on the 

City’s website at: www.rrnm.gov/bids.    

 

Issuing Office: City of Rio Rancho, Department of Financial Services 

   3200 Civic Center Circle NE 

   Rio Rancho, NM 87144 

   (505) 891-5064 

 

Advertised: Friday, October 23, 2020 – Albuquerque Journal 

 

http://www.rrnm.gov/bids

